## **Llanfallteg Memorial Playing Field Association**

The AGM of the Association was held at The Plash Inn at 7.30pm on 17th February 2009.

Present were Dave King, Don Loader, Alan Waters, Myrddin Pynn, Iestyn Pynn, Christine Young and Peter Icke.

- 1 The Secretary reported that George Rainbow had resigned as a Trustee.
- The following officers were elected Dave King (chair), Jeff Beattie (Treasurer) and Peter Icke (secretary).
- The minutes of the November meeting were received, approved and signed as a correct record.
- 4 It was unanimously agreed to appoint lestyn Pynn as a Trustee.
- It was reported that the 2008 Fete had again broken records with £1945.08 being raised for Playing Field funds.
- Arrangements were made for the 2009 Fete which this year would include a Duck Race organised by Christine Young.
- Improvements to the Playing Field equipment were discussed in general terms. There was interest in a zip slide, a climbing frame for junior children and a Trim trail. A zip slide installed would cost in the region of £10,000; a simple climbing frame about £5000. A trim trail would cost anything between a few hundred and £10,000. Any improvements would need a lot more cash than presently held.
- 8 Minor repairs were needed to the mower.

The meeting closed at 8.55pm.